Louie Azzolini

From: Peter Campbell [peter@canadianzinc.com] ; %
Sent: Thursday, August 02, 2001 11:45 AM RE@EHVED
To: Ranjit Soniassy (E-mail) (E-matl)

Cc: Louie Azzolini (E-mail) AUG 9 7 2001
Subject: IR Responses - Water Quality Information .

Ranjit:

GNWT-RWED has requested under their Information Request #3 for information
on effluent quality from other lead zinc mines such as Polaris, Nanisivik
and Pine Point.

As well, DIAND requested under IR #7 information on water quality from
Cantung during operations prior to 1986.

CZN does not have ready access to such information. However, all such
information would have been collected pursuant to Surveillance Network (
Programs and submitted to DIAND. =

We would like to request that DIAND supply such information as is available
in its files directly to the MVEIRB.

We appreciate your assistance in this matter.
Regards,

Peter

s



